
Kenosha County Board of Health
Monday, November 10th, 2014 - 12 Noon

At
The Kenosha County Division of Health

8600 Sheridan Road
S-10 Conference Room

A G E N D A

1. Call to Order, Chairman, Dr. James Foster
2. Approval of Minutes of October 20, 2014
3. Public Comments
4. Chairman’s Comments
5. Presentations:

a. Women, Infants & Children (WIC) Update – Pam Halbach, Kenosha 
Director of Program Operations/WIC Project Director

b. HWPP Suicide Prevention Initiative (SPI) – Debbie Rueber, SPI 
Coordinator

c. Nurse of the Day Services – Gwen Perry-Brye, Clinical Services 
Director/Assistant Health Officer

6. Health Officer/Director’s Report
7. Corporation Counsel’s Report
8. Other Business as Allowed by Law
9. Closing Board Comments
10.Adjournment

Please RSVP to Nancy if unable to attend at 605-6717 By Friday, November 7th

Remaining Meetings

January 12th, 2015 (Re-organizational Meeting)

John T. Jansen, Director         Cynthia Johnson, Director, 
Health Officer
Department of Human Services       Division of 
Health Services

Job Center / Human Services Building
8600 Sheridan Road, Suite 600

Kenosha, WI  53143-6515
Phone  (262) 605-6700

Fax:  (262) 605-6715

COUNTY OF KENOSHA
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